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Mass Schedule 

Weekdays........................... 6:45 a.m. 

Saturday  ................................. 8 a.m. 

Sunday Liturgy 

Saturday .................................. 5 p.m. 

Sunday . 8:30 & 10:30 a.m.,.5:30 p.m. 

Parish Office Hours 

Monday-Thursday .... .8 a.m.- 4:30 p.m. 

Friday ............................. 8 a.m.—Noon 
 

Anointing/Emergency (after hours) 

Please call 763-233-0259 for assistance. 

Nursery 
Available on Sundays at 8:30/10:30 a.m.  

 

 

 

155 County Road 24 ●  Wayzata, MN 55391  ● 763-473-7901 ●  Fax: 763-745-3488 ●  www.hnoj.org 

June 10, 2018  •   10th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Adoration Chapel Hours 
Open 24 hours / 7 days a week 
For more information contact                 
Frank Renshaw at 763-745-3484 
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Every year, we welcome a priest, deacon or sister, who serve in the 
missions. I’m happy to welcome Deacon Rory Desmond to Holy 
Name of Jesus this weekend.  He will speak about the Diocese of 
Miao which is located in North East India. Miao is a new missionary 
church in a region bordering Tibet, China and Myanmar (Burma).  
Deacon Rory reports that the Catholic faith has only been in this 
area for the last thirty years. During the first fifteen years of its 
existence the Church was underground and persecuted.   
 

Today, the region of the Himalayas is extremely isolated and 
underdeveloped. The people here are a Mongolian Tribal people 
who are embracing the Catholic faith eagerly and in growing 
numbers.  The majority of the population lives in scattered isolated 
villages.  The only reliable schools, clinics and social services are 
those provided by the Catholic Church. The region has little or no 
infrastructure or development and the Church is the only provider of 
reliable education and health services as well as public health 
projects such as clean drinking water wells. Until the Church 
provided schools and teachers, none of the tribal people had any 
access to education. 
 

I am looking forward to Deacon Rory’s time with us. As is our 
custom when a missionary visits Holy Name of Jesus, we will take 
up a second collection.  �
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The annual HNOJ rummage sale is coming fast: June 
21, 9-8, June 22, 9-6, June 23, 8-12. Now is the time to sort 
through your closets for wearable used clothes; clean out the 
garage to get rid of lawn and garden stuff you no longer use; 
cull books from your shelves for others to read; get rid of all 
the toys, sporting goods and clothes the kids have outgrown; 
and unload all that furniture, housewares and décor items 
that you are tired of looking at but will be a treasure for a 
student setting up that first apartment. Reduce, reuse and 
recycle is more than a catchy slogan, it’s a way to detach 
ourselves from all our excess goods and share with the 
needy. 
 

Unfortunately, we cannot accept the following items because 
they do not sell well or because we would have to pay from 
the proceeds of the sale to dispose of them at the end of the 
sale. Thank you for understanding. For information on how 
to get rid of these items, consult the Hennepin County’s 
website: www.hennepin.us/green-disposal-guide. 
 

• Televisions 

• Mattresses and headboards 

• Electronics such as computers, printers and monitors, 
stereos, CD and cassette players, VHS players 

• Car seats older than five years and drop-side cribs  

• Upholstered sofas or easy chairs 

• Large appliances (washers, dryers, stoves, refrigerators, 
microwaves) 

• Large office furniture (metal desks and filing cabinets, 

boardroom tables) 
• Large exercise equipment (treadmills, exercise bikes, 

rowing machines) 
• Drapery rods, lighting fixtures, chandeliers 

• Artificial Christmas trees and garland 

• Chemicals and paints, construction leftovers 
 

Donations should be brought to the school entrance of our 
campus. Our hours for donation drop off are listed below. 
Tax donation forms will be available at the door. 
Sunday, June 17, 1 p.m.- 4 p.m. 
Monday, June 18, 9 a.m.-7 p.m. 
Tuesday, June 19, 9 a.m.-7 p.m. 
Wednesday, June 20, 9 a.m.-4 p.m. 
 

The items that 
you donate will 
help support 
these 
organizations in 
our community: 
Holy Name 
Quilters, IOCP 
Welcome Baby 
Project, Cradle of Hope, Life Fund, Southwest Options for 
Women, Birthright of Minneapolis, North Side Pregnancy 
Options, Phoebe Ministries and Home Free Shelter. In 
addition many gifts-in-kind are given to local individuals and 
organizations that serve families in our local area. You do so 
much good!  If you have any questions, please contact  
Karen Karn,763-551-0968 or kekarn@comcast.net.�
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The online sign up is now open for the annual rummage sale.  Please go to www.hnoj.org/rummagesale and click on the 
link at the top of the page. 
 

HNOJ’s annual rummage sale will take place June 21-23 and setup will be June 17-20. This huge sale is a great 
opportunity for our parish to work together to recycle our excess, offer affordable shopping to the community and benefit 
local organizations that serve needy families. 
 

All proceeds go to charitable organizations that serve those in need in our community. 
 

Help when you can and work around your schedule.  It’s a great opportunity to meet others in the parish in an informal 
setting, exercise your creative talents in organizing and displaying merchandise, or get some physical exercise in setting 
up, taking down, or bringing in donated merchandise. We need people all week long and are always especially in need of 
help during takedown from noon to 3 on Saturday, June 23.  We also need people to bring food donations for our 
volunteers such as salads, fruits and veggies, soda, snack, etc. Lunches and snacks are provided. This is a great 
opportunity for families to serve together. Children ten and up are welcome with an adult. 
 

There is a private pre-sale at regular prices Wednesday evening.  Volunteers who serve eight hours during set-up (Sunday 
through Wednesday), or those who pledge to work eight hours Thursday through Saturday are eligible for the  pre-sale. 
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The Senior Committee has planned the following events.  
Mark your calendars and plan to join us for some fun and 
fellowship. Contact Karen Hayes at 763-476-8921. 
 

Summer Events �
Bible Study at 10 a.m. with Chris Kostelc on the following 
Mondays: June 11, July 9, July 16. 
 
 

Thursday, June 28, 10:30 a.m.: Special Mass for Seniors 
and Soul Sisters with Anointing of the Sick. Picnic lunch to 
follow in Good Samaritan Center.  $5 donation suggested. 
We will unveil our plans for the coming year as well. Join us 
for some fun!  
 

Plymouth Music in the Park 
Wednesday, July 11 

 

Rush Creek Dinner, our own Cindy Scheffler performing 
Wednesday, Aug. 1, at 5:30 p.m. 
Free admittance, reservations for 40 only 
Call Karen Hayes at 763-476-8921 

 

September Bus Trip 

 Information available at the June 28 Special Mass. 

��������������
������
����
��
�

A Community Caring for Life thanks everyone for 
contributing to the success of our annual Mother's Day rose 
sale. We will have more than $1,000 to share with Northwest 
Pregnancy Options, Southwest Options for Women and 
Birthright of Minneapolis to support their work assisting 
women and babies in need. We will be meeting to distribute 
the funds and plan our further activities in support of respect 
for all of life on Saturday, June 16, at 8:30 a.m. (after morning 
Mass) at HNOJ. All are welcome! Continental breakfast, 
coffee and tea. Please join us! 
 

For more information, contact Karen Karn at 763-551-0968 or 
kekarn@comcast.net or Tom Silver at 612-508-1088 or 
silvertom1948@yahoo.com. 

Scripture of the Week 
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The Knights of Columbus Holy Family Icon will 
be on display in the Adoration Chapel between June 12 
and June 20.   
 

This icon is the centerpiece of the Knights of Columbus 
sponsored Holy Family Prayer Program which was 
initiated in 2015 during the Knights of Columbus 
Supreme Convention in Philadelphia. The program 
recognizes the vital role of families in the world and the 
importance of strengthening Catholic families and their 
prayer lives.   
 

This is one of seven icons being transferred among 
parishes within the State of Minnesota by the Knights of 
Columbus.  They were blessed by Pope Francis while 
recalling the words of Pope John Paul II “The future of 
the world and of the Church passes through the family.” 

�

�

�
Sunday, June 10  
Annual Mission Second Collection for Diocese of Miao, 
India - all weekend Masses  
 
Monday, June 11  
  8:30 a.m. VBS  
  4:30 p.m.  Cursillo - ES - Small Group  
  7:00 p.m. Lector Rehearsal  
 
Tuesday, June 12  
  8:30 a.m. VBS  
11:30 a.m. VBS Taco Lunch – NPH, ends  
  at 1 p.m. 
  5:30 p.m..  Knights of Columbus Meeting  
  6:30 p.m.  Baptism Class  
  7:15 p.m. Mens AA.  
 
Wednesday, June 13  
  8:30 a.m. VBS  
 
Thursday, June 14  
 7:00 a.m.   BA Bible Study   
 8:30 a.m. VBS  
   
Friday, June 15  
  7:15 a.m..  Finance Council  
  8:30 a.m.  VBS  
11:30 a.m.  VBS Pizza Lunch - NPH, 
  ends at 1 p.m. 
 
Saturday, June 16  
  8:00 a.m.  ACCL Meeting 
10:45 a.m. AA  
  6:30 p.m. Cursillo  
  
Sunday, June 17  
Father's Day  
10:30 a.m. Sharing & Caring Hands Lunch  
  - Off Campus  
  1:00 p.m. Rummage Sale Set Up    

Jesus asks, “Who are my mother and my brothers?” 
And then He gives us the answer: “Whoever does the 
will of God is my brother and sister and mother.”  
 

That means that, in order for us to be Jesus’ brothers 
and sisters, we have to do the will of God. We can do 
this if we, as Saint Paul tells the Corinthians, 
“remember that our inner spirit is renewed day by day.”  
 

Do we renew our inner spirit each day? Do we do the 
will of God? Would Jesus call us His mother, and 
brothers and sisters? 

“Whoever does the will of 
God is my brother and 

sister and mother.”  
(Mk 3:35) 
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The road to healing is full of challenges for those grieving the loss of a loved one. 
If you or someone you know is traveling this road, the West Suburban Grief Coalition   
is there to offer support.  From June through August, the meetings will be from 4:30 to   
6 p.m. at Church of St. Therese of Deephaven located at 18323 Minnetonka Blvd in 
Deephaven. More information can be found at westsuburbangriefmn.org. 
  

Upcoming meetings and topic: 
   

June 14: “Journey Following Brother’s Death,” Maggie Bauer 
June 21: “Is it Grief or Something Else?” Dr. Mary Harlow 
June 28:  Picnic at Parker’s Lake North Picnic Shelter 
July 5: “Hope During Grief,” Fr. Andrie 
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Interfaith Outreach is looking for volunteers – can you 
help? Find fulfilling and fun opportunities to give back. 
Furniture Tent Sale (one-time opportunity) – Help us set 
up Thursday, June 21, or assist customers and help load 
furniture during the sale on Friday, June 22. Large 
groups and individual volunteers are welcome! More at 
iocp.org/tentsale. 
 

• Summer Camp Volunteer – Interfaith Outreach’s 
“Summer Leaders” day camp is a no-cost, eight-
week, four day/week afternoon summer program for 
youth grades K-6. Provide general support to the 
program and positive role modeling to the youth. 
Volunteers entering 10th grade in fall 2018 or older 
are welcome. One afternoon/week required 
throughout the summer. 

 

• Client Services Volunteer – Staff the reception desk 
to help new or returning clients. Answer questions, 
help make appointments, register for services, etc. 
Should have strong customer service skills, 
professionalism and hospitable personalities. 
Weekly or 2x/month. Morning, afternoon, evening 
shifts. 

 

• Receptionist – Be the “first impression” of the 
organization for clients and other visitors. Provide 
information, accept deliveries or donations. Manage 
phone calls, voicemails, and provide callers with 
adequate information. Should have strong customer 
service skills, professionalism and hospitable 
personalities. Weekly or 2x/month morning, 
afternoon, evening shifts. 

 

• Driver for Adult Learners – Provide scheduled rides 
in driver-owned vehicle for Adult Basic Education 
(ABE) classes. All students live in our service area 
and are dropped off at our building for classes. Build 
cross-cultural relationships with new neighbors. One 
ride/week. 
 

Interested in volunteering? Contact Najmo at 
nyusuf@iocp.org or 763-489-7505. For more information 
on all of our volunteer opportunities, visit iocp.org/
volunteer. 
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(Tuesday at 7:30 p.m.-Thursday) 
 

Only a few spots remain! - June Women's Mid-week 
retreat - Franciscan Retreats and Spirituality Center 

in Prior Lake. 
  

Restore body and spirit among the springtime beauty 
and blossoms of Franciscan Retreats and Spirituality 

Center at our June Women's Mid-week retreat. 
 

Theme: Towards a Spirituality of Joy:  
Love More - Laugh More - Be Not Afraid. 

 

Experience a generous blend of scheduled time to 
open time. Four talks, prayer sessions, holy hour, 
one on one spiritual direction, and opportunity for 
unhurried confession or anointing. Bring back that 
springtime bounce in your step! All meals cooked 

lovingly on site. 
  

Register by calling: 952-447-2182 or online at 
www.franciscanretreats.net/register - explore our 

new website too! 






